Filed: 2/9/2018 6:49:34 PM WEQC

EXHIBIT “A”



Feb 09 18 11:63a o

February 5, 2018

Dear Sir or Madam:

Mr. Clayton McGuire was under my care at Wyoming Medical Center from January 30 through
February 5, 2018. He has a severe infection requiring several weeks of intravenous antibiotics.
| understand he lives in a very rural area of Wyoming and it would he a considerable and taxing
effort far him to leave his home far any reason other that medical care.

Yours Very Truly,

Timothy E. Olson, MD, MS, FACP
Haspital Medicine Physician
Wyoming Medical Center




